
David,
Attached is a proposed memo to BBR concerning DMV financial status. Please make your changes and I will provide the 
attachments.

From: Adams, Marcia S.
To: Burgis, David <Burgis_David@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 2/21/2001 11:15:51 AM
Subject: DMV Financial Status Memo to BBR

Attachments: Financial Update 022101.doc

Marcia
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